
Darin Wyman Newsletter October 5th, 2014 

What a lovely visit from Van and Jill Walworth.  They came out to see us for 1 week.  In the time they 
were here we showed them several places. I would like to Highlight 2 of them. (And if I may say, some 

very nice guitar work from Van).

 



Ango and Asui 

This is a home for 10 young ladies and 10 young men.  They are teens from the provinces who are 
attending University.  Each teen pays roughly 15 dollars about a month for their room and board and 
attends school.  How they survive on that money is amazing to me.  (See attached newsletter for more 
information) .  

Slum in Stueng Mean Chang 

Here we distributed some clothing and toothbrushes that Van and Jill brought over here.  Thank you 
very Much Jill and Van Walworth for your visit out to Cambodia. 

 

 

 

The Children are always happy to receive “New Items”.  New items are just something they don’t usually 
receive, especially, new clothes.  Christmas came early this year. 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

James and I have been working in the slum here in Cambodia for 4 years.  Even the Dogs know us now. 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

This child was particularly happy as he didn’t he didn’t have a t -shirt but really wanted one. 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

These 2 gentlemen right here do amazing work in the slum and work for the kids.  They receive virtually 
no money and do all this work from their hearts. Their names are Ta Min and Bun Sean.   

We all hear of great stories of famous people who do great works.  These 2 men are not famous (Yet) 
but someday you’ll hear of their story. Their sacrifice to help these children for no earthly credit. 

 

 

Thanks also to John Martenka for his continued help in the slums.  John is a Lifesaver! 



 

The hardest part about giving out Toothbrushes in the slum is get the Children to actually “USE THEM”. 
Usually, they rush out and sell them for Money. 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 



Thank you to all who distributed the clothes & Toothbrushes.  Thank you especially to Jill and Van 
Walworth. And of course to James, “The Well of Life “Foundation”.

 

 



Next month we have a water Engineer coming out to help us with our water project.  We’ll update you 
on that as it goes. 

 

 


